
SPECIAL MEETING OF TRUSTEES  

OF 

GARDEN CITY COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

 

BUDGET RETREAT 

 

 

 

Tuesday, June 26, 2012 

 

Trustees Present: William S. Clifford, Jeff Crist, Merilyn Douglass, Ron Schwartz, Terri Worf 

 

Trustees Absent: Steve Sterling 

 

Others Present: Debra Atkinson, Deputy Clerk 

   Kevin Brungardt, Dean of Academics 

   Dr. Lenora Cook, Dean of Technical Education 

   Angie Haflich, Garden City Telegram 

   Cathy McKinley, Dean of Continuing Education and Community Services 

   Steve Quakenbush, Director of Information Services and Publications 

   Ryan Ruda, Dean of Students 

   Dr. Herbert Swender, President 

   Dee Wigner, Vice President 

 

DINNER/CALL TO ORDER: 

Chair Worf called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m. 

 

 

REVIEW/DISCUSSION: 

The Board of Trustees met in special session at 6:05 p.m. on June 26, 2012, in the Endowment Room of Beth 

Tedrow Student Center.  Trustees reviewed and discussed the proposed budget and property tax mill levy 

options for fiscal 2012-2013.  No action was taken. 

 

Trustees resolved to review specific proposals, with details at the regular board meeting July 11.  

 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________  __________________________ _______________________ 

Debra J. Atkinson    Herbert J. Swender, Ed.D.  Terri Worf 

Deputy Clerk     Secretary    Chair of the Board 

 


